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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1773 Increases the total liability limit of the state and its political subdivisions on claims 

within the scope of the Governmental Tort Claims Act. While the passage of SB 1773 will not 

have a direct impact on state revenues, future claims within the scope of the bill may result in 

increased costs to the state and its political subdivisions. The overall impact of the bill is 

contingent upon variables such as the number of claims, the liable entity, and the claim amount. 

 

FY’23 Impact: No direct impact 

 

Full Year Impact: No direct impact 
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